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In 2003, there were 192,211 registered ATV’s in Wisconsin.

Economic impact was reported at $295 million.

Based on an economic impact study, the average person spent a total of $523.33 per trip while spending 
3.2 nights in lodging.

2021-2022 in state registrations = 472,300
2021-2022 annual trail passes = 22,888
2021-2022 total registrations = 495,188

2022: 2.5 times the registrations. Currently there are more winter riding opportunities and far more road routes. 
Using the same figure from 2003 of $295 million, multipled by 2.5 would mean an economic impact of $737.5 
million. However, we need to adjust for inflation, which would bring the economic impact to $1.126 billion 
dollars in Wisconsin.
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